
 

 

 

 

MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF 19 AUGUST 2015 
 
 
Application No.  2015/48 – Proposed change of use and new build hotel 
development 1, 2 and 3 Main Street, Jamestown  
 
Conditions amended/deleted as agreed in the last meeting.  Confirmation has 
been received from the one neighbour, Mr Mark Caswell to which members 
were given a copy.  Awaiting landscaping and works management plan from 
ESH. 
 
Application No.  2015/49 – Proposed change of use of dwelling house 
(class C3) to C1 and related operations – Bertrands Cottage 
 
Still awaiting information from ESH in respect of conditions 5, 8, 10, 11 and 12  
 
Application No:  2015/51 – Proposed commercial camping site with 
sanitary facilities and management accommodation, Hoopers Rock, 
Blue Hill – Andrew Hook and Loretta Coleman  
 
The relevant information was compiled by the LPO for discussion and heard 
by Exco on Tuesday, 8 September 2015.  Letter, sent to the applicants 
attached for ease of reference. 
 
Application No.  2015/57 – Proposed Signage – Thorpes Wholesale Store   
 
Being discussed as an agenda item.   
 
Application No.  2015/59 – Fixing of CCTV Cameras – The Wharf, JT 
 
Letter sent revoking the decision.  A new application has been received. 
 
AOB 
 
Displaying of signage – Advert has been placed in the news paper 
 
Development at Writing Stone – Solomon & Company – Letter attach 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF 24 JUNE 2015 
 

 
 Application No:  2015/51 – Proposed commercial camping site 

with sanitary facilities and management accommodation, Hoopers 
Rock, Blue Hill – Andrew Hook and Loretta Coleman 

 
 The Locum Planning Officer informed the Authority that the next 

scheduled Exco meeting will take place on 25 August and in order for 
this application to be heard by Exco papers had to be with the Clerk of 
Councils by 11 August.  However, the next Exco meeting will be on 8 
September to which the LPO will aim towards but do not wish to 
commit to this date.  If the LPO is unable to put together the necessary 
information by then, it will be passed back to Martin Hannah, HP&DC 
for the 22 September’s meeting. 

 


